
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 

Friday 13th May 2022  
            

                                                             Bikeability                                     
This week Reception had the exciting  
opportunity to start their bikeability 
learning. They learnt about the          
importance of a helmet, being aware of 
the road if they are on the path, looking 
and concentrating where they are going 
and how to steer in the direction they 
want to go. They were superstars and 
listened  beautifully. Well done Beech 
class!  

 

 
 

 Dates for your diary 
 

 

 Half Term: Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 

 Wednesday 6th July: School Induction Day 

 Saturday 9th July: Sports Day/Summer Fayre 

 Monday 18th July: Reports Sent Home 

 Tuesday 19th July: Optional Parents Evening 15:30 - 16:30 

 Thursday 21st July: School Finishes at 13:30  

for summer holidays                                                                

Congratulations to everyone for another 
amazing week and well done to those who 
have particularly stood out for displaying our 
school values this week. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Beech Class:   
Riley   Resilience 
Evelyn  Care and Respect 
    
 

 

Cherry Class: 
Maksymilian Achievement 
Esmae  Achievement 
 

Elder Class:  
Dylan  Achievement and Resilience 
Jessica  Achievement and integrity 
 

 

Attendance:                                                  
For week beginning 9th May:                               
Beech 93.0%                                                                     
Cherry    93.3%                                                                  
Elder  96.5% 

Congratulations  Elder class with an 
attendance of 96.5%. It would be great to see 
who will be on top next week.    

 



 

 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 
 Beech Class  

This week children in Reception have been learning all about length. We have 
found out who has the longest and shortest feet, how long our feet are in cubes 
and even started to use rulers. We have explored comparing different lengths 
using cubes too. Super learning Beech class!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class  

During Art the children from Cherry class recreated pictures of different scenes 
from our new topic 'Peter Pan', the children did a amazing job!  

 

 

 

 

Elder Class 

This week Elder class had lots of fun learning all about growing their own food. 
They all took part planting cress and lettuce seeds as well as young tomatoes, 
cucumber and sunflower plants. We brought in some old potatoes that had started 
sprouting and learnt that we can replant them to grow even more new potatoes.  
The class are so proud of their Elder Class Allotment and are looking forward to 
seeing it grow. 

 



 


